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What’s on?

2017

Monday 20/03/17

P & C Meeting 5.30pm

Homework Centre

Tuesday 21/03/17

Year 7 Dunn’s Swamp Camp

Wednesday 22/03/17

Year 7 Dunn’s Swamp Camp

Open Boys Cricket

Thursday 23/03/17

Friday 24/03/17

Study Break Cafe

Monday 27/03/17

Homework Centre

Tuesday 28/03/17

Wednesday 29/03/17

Thursday 30/03/17

Friday 31/03/17

Study Break Cafe
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      Term 1 Week 8 2017

CHS CRICKET
The Open Boys team played Mudgee HS on the 27th of February at Sammy’s Flat 
in Rylstone. 
The boys were victorious, beating Mudgee. Kandos scored 4-181 with Jake 
Morrissey scoring 65 before being bowled and Joel Robinson scoring 34 before 
being bowled out also. 
Mudgee scored 10 for 159 in response. 
Our best bowlers were Connor Hargraves 3 for 26, Joel Robinson 2 for 34, Tyron 
Pennell 2 for 25 and Kevin Large 1 for 30. 
Our next match is against Gulgong High School on the 22nd of March in Gulgong.
We wish the boys all the best.

CONTACT INFORMATION
It is important that our school has the correct up to date contact information for our 
students.

If there has been any changes in phone or mobile number, email address, home 
address or emergency contact, can you please let the school know.

For all enquiries and updates please call the front office on 63794103.

https://www.facebook.com/KandosHighSchool
http://www.kandos-h.schools.nsw.edu.au
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On Monday 6th March 2017, 17 
Kandos High School students travelled 
to Bathurst to participate in the CHS 
Basketball Competition. 
The competition was tough with many 
of the teams having played in local 
competitions. 
Students demonstrated determination 
and a willingness to ‘have go’ under 
fatiguing times. 
Congratulations to all students who 
participated. 

Mr Stockwell and Mrs King

CHS BASKETBALL

SHAKESPEARE IN THE VINES
Some staff and students recently enjoyed a performance of Shakespeare’s “Much Ado About Nothing” at Gooree Park in 
Mudgee. 
It was a great event and everyone thoroughly enjoyed the event.
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GOLF
On Monday the 13th of March the Kandos High Golf team 
of Jack Nassis, Nick Bucan, Kevin and Thomas Large and 
Oden Osgood set off to play in this year’s Western Golf 
Championships played at Cowra Golf Club.  
The boys teed off in the worst of conditions with torrential rain 
and howling winds continuing throughout the entire round. 
The boys battled away all day and did our school proud 
turning in some fantastic results. 
Jack Nassis turned in a wonderful round under the conditions 
clearing out to win by 5 strokes making him Western Region 
Schoolboys Champion and going one better than his runner 
up effort last year. 
Thomas Large snared Runner Up in Junior Boys and Overall 
Handicap, with what was also an excellent round under the 
conditions. 
Thanks must go to Kevin Lloyd and Papa Osgood for the 
transport and the walk/support under very wet and trying 
conditions.

Once again well done boys and lets hope for better weather 
next year!!

HOW DOES YOUR GARDEN GROW?
The Support Sensory Learning Garden Project is coming along nicely.  Students from Acacia, Banksia and Wambinya have 
been working hard this term to establish their vegetable gardens which were initially created, assisted by Bunning’s staff, using a 
generous donation received from Mid-Western Regional Council.
Another exciting gift of a pre-loved garden composter has been received from Leigh-Anne and Steven Thorn. This device has 
been lovingly refurbished by the students and is being used to make garden mulch to fertilise the area.
The next stage of the garden project will include the installation of four wine barrel planters filled with a variety of citrus trees , 
succulents and flowering plants .
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On the 27th of February and the 1st of March a group of Year 8 and 9 students accompanied by Mrs. Fuller and Mrs. Parsons to 
the Newcastle region to explore a range of career opportunities along the way. 
Students visited Newcastle University, the Hunter TAFE, TOCAL, the Merewether Surfhouse, McDonald Jones Stadium, 
Newcastle Wetlands and Hollydene Winery. On the Tuesday night, students enjoyed dinner at Harry’s Café De Wheels and then 
learnt more about Newcastle’s ghostly past on a ghost tour of the city. Afterwards they visited the shorefront and enjoyed Cold 
Rock ice-cream for dessert. Accommodation was at the YHA in Newcastle and students experienced catering for themselves 
with breakfast- a first for many of them. 
The students were able to find out about many vocational pathways and see courses and facilities that they perhaps hadn’t been 
aware of previously. They also got a taste of life in a much larger centre than they are used to. It was a great experience for 
everyone concerned and hopefully it will run again for the current Stage 4 students.
Thanks goes to Mr. Parsons for driving the bus for us, shopping for groceries and helping to cook breakfast. 

OPPORTUNITIES EXCURSION
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8T STEM

How many students will be able to stand on 
an upturned table supported by blown up 

balloons?  

Heaps!!

Calling all creatives!  the annual Youth Week Art Exhibition will be held in Mudgee in April. If you have any artworks and 
photographs, please deliver to Mrs Brown prior to the 27th March with the following details: -
Your name, age, title of the artwork and materials used. 
Your artwork will be mounted, collected, exhibited and returned to school following the exhibition. 

YOUTH WEEK POP UP ART EXHIBITION

Kendall Goldspink Harry Cunningham

Katelyn Lewis-Phillips

Teleisha BesantAdam Edwards



kandos-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au  |  www.kandos-h.schools.nsw.edu.au

GRIN BIN WINNERS

Mitchell Godwin

Joshua Miller

Corey Witcher

Courtney Falzon

Tiffany Allison

10 ewes and 1 ram for sale.
Sheep are mixed ages and very quiet to work with.

They are ready to be shorn.
$110 each including GST.

For more information or to look at the sheep, phone Kim White on 0417647830.

DORPER X SHEEP FOR SALE

P & C MEETING
Our next P & C meeting for 2017 will be held on 
Monday 20 March at 5.30pm.
Entry via the front office.
All welcome.

Our Pop-Up Restaurant for Term 1 will be held on Tuesday 4 April 
2017.
It will be a Schnitzel Night!
Save the date! 
More details to follow.

SAVE THE DATE - POP UP  
RESTAURANT
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